
February Maintenance Report 

 

With winter season finishing up we will be getting ready for spring sports that are 

starting right around the corner! Spring sport practices start March 3rd. Grounds will be doing 

some baseball site improvements which include a new pitching mound. Maintenance will begin 

to do seasonal inspections on roofs, playgrounds, and exterior inspections of our facilities. Over 

winter we did not experience any major HVAC repairs, which is a big difference to last year, 

were we experienced a handful of units going out. I believe this success is because of our 

increase of preventive maintenance that we have intergraded into our maintenance plan. We 

will continue to follow this newly upgraded plan and hope to see continued success. Attached 

below is our new reader board for McNary Heights Elementary School!  


